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GNO Property Management, LLC 826 Union Street, Suite 200 New Orleans, LA 70112
(504) 528-7028

August 21, 2009
Dear Lake Ramsey Residents and Lot Owners:  

We wanted to give you an update on some of the aesthetic/safety issues in the community.  

As you know from our previous letter, next week we will begin street repairs in the community.  

Last month, we had the asphalt section at the intersection of S. Lakeshore and River Lake re-paved with asphalt. In the future, we plan on having the roadway at the front entrance re-striped and have new roadway deflectors installed. 
More recently, we have started to do an initial clean-up on several of the lots that are not being properly maintained by their owners.  We are aware that this has long been an issue in Lake Ramsey.  Some of the lot owners have been very active in maintaining their lots and we appreciate their efforts. Unfortunately, some of the lot owners have not been responsible owners, creating a real eyesore for those residents who live in or regularly enjoy the Lake Ramsey community.  
Our goal is not to create undue hardship, however, part of our job description is to promote your community and help protect the property values by enforcing the Covenants and Restrictions.  According to the Lake Ramsey Covenants and Restrictions, Article VI, Section 17: 
“Grass, weeds, and vegetation on each lot shall be kept mowed at regular intervals by each owner, so as to maintain the same neat and attractive manner. Trees, shrubs and plants which die shall be promptly removed from such lots. The above restrictions apply to all lots before and after a home is built on the Lot. Should any owner refuse or neglect to comply with the terms of this Section, before a residence is built on his Lot, the Association and its assigns may, at its option and in its discretion, have dead trees removed from the property and mow and remove debris, and the Owner of such lot shall be assessed to reimburse the cost of such work.” 
Any work performed on these lots will be charged to the respective lot owner, in accordance with the Covenants. 
We are not expecting to have these lots maintained like a lawn at a finished home, but we do expect them to be maintained on a monthly basis.  Weeds, grass and underbrush need to be cut, dead trees and limbs need to be removed, stumps should be removed from the lots, and  low branches should be removed from trees. 

If a Lot is overgrown on the lakeside, we do not want the view of the lake to be obstructed; if a Lot is across the street from the lake, it needs to be maintained as a Lot, to conform with the remainder of the community.  
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we make strides to maintain and improve the integrity of Lake Ramsey. 
Sincerely,

Robert Phillips, Manager

GNO Property Management, LLC. 
